February 8, 1973

Docket No. 50-263

Mr. Harold G. Mangelsdorf

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. 5. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Mangelsdorf:

Sixteen (16) .opjes of the following are transmitted for the

Co-ittee.. 1ntmt1°ﬂ:

Letter from Northern States Power Company dated January 18,
1973, furnishing information regarding the Monticello rod
drop accident analysis.

Letter from Northern States Power Company dated January 22,
1973, iturnisbing additional informstion regarding the main
Steam isolation valve performance at Monticello.

Letter from Northern States Power Company dated January 23,

1973, reporting a low condenser vacuum scram switch diaphrage
leak which occurred at Monticello.

Sincerely,
Distribution z ”/‘///__./
Docket File ‘/74(%/
Branch Reading Donald J. holt

Assistant Director for
Operating Reactors
Directorate of Licensing
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Enclosures:
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